
    
U.S. Department 
of Transportation  
Pipeline and Hazardous  
Materials Safety  
Administration 
 
 
June 24, 2022 
 
Mr. Dave W. Shellhouse 
Vice President of Operations 
Florida Gas Transmission Company, LLC 
2405 Lucien Way, Suite 200 
Maitland, Florida 32751 
 
 
Re: Docket No. PHMSA-2020-0001 

Special Permit from June 24, 2022 to March 31, 2032 
 

 
Dear Mr. Shellhouse: 
 
On March 31, 2022, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued a special permit for Docket No. PHMSA-2020-0001.  The attached special permit has 
been updated to rectify an error in a survey station number for special permit segment 170717, 
which was discovered by the company and communicated to PHMSA.  The station was updated 
from Survey Station 60+17 to 24+75 and the overall special permit segment length of 3,668 feet 
was correct and remains unchanged in the special permit. 
 
My staff would be pleased to discuss this special permit or any other regulatory matter with you.  
Sentho White, Director of PHMSA Engineering and Research Division, may be contacted at 
(202) 366-2415, on technical matters; and Mary McDaniel, Director, Office of Pipeline Safety, 
Southwest Region, may be contacted at (713) 272-2847, for operational matters specific to this 
special permit. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Alan K. Mayberry 
 Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety 
 
 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC 20590  
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